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Shooting Investigation 

 
(Charleston County, S.C.)  On February 24, 2017, shortly after 4:00 p.m., Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office patrol deputies responded to the area surrounding Boston Grill Road to 

investigate a report of gunshots being fired. Upon our deputies’ arrival, they were directed to a 

suspicious car parked on Kidmore Road. After a closing inspection of the vehicle, our deputies 

found a black male in the front seat suffering from apparent gunshot wounds. The vehicle was 

also observed with multiple bullet holes and busted windows. 

 

According to initial reports, two black males were seen running from the scene. A perimeter was 

established by the Mount Pleasant Police Department and their K9 was deployed in an attempt to 

track the suspects. However, this attempt was unsuccessful.  

 

The victim was transported to Medical University of South Carolina in serious condition. 

Anyone with information about this shooting is ask to call Crimestoppers at 843.554.1111 or 

Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch Center at 843.743.7200. 

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office will be conducting the investigation in to this incident.  
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